## **MAYOR OF LONDON**

**Mr Ruslan Protsiv** 

Headteacher St Patrick's Catholic Primary School Longfield Avenue London E17 7DP

**Date: 27 June 2018** 

Dear Mr Protsiv,

## Invitation to join my Schools for Success programme

Congratulations St Patrick's Catholic Primary School. DfE data from 2017 shows your school has made fantastic progress with students that started behind their peers. I would now like to invite you to be one of the 46 schools in London that are eligible to be a Schools for Success for the second year in a row.

As you recall, the programme gives exceptional schools like yours the chance to share their story. I want others to learn how you helped your low-achieving students last year to make progress in the top six per cent of London schools. It is clear you are doing something right to ensure all your students have a bright future.

To celebrate, I would like to invite you to a special event on **Friday 5 October at City Hall**. Please join us to pick up your school's certificate, and be recognised for your amazing work. Please register before 13 July and for more information visit: <a href="https://www.london.gov.uk/schoolsforsuccess">www.london.gov.uk/schoolsforsuccess</a>.

Finally, I would like to extend my thanks and best wishes to the teachers, support staff and governors at St Patrick's Catholic Primary School. I hope you will agree to join the Schools for Success programme and be a shining example to others of what can be achieved.

Yours sincerely,

Sadiq Khan

Mayor of London